Warning

Special Meeting of the Village of Waterbury to be held on June 30th, 2015

The inhabitants of the Village of Waterbury who are legal voters in Village Meetings are hereby notified and warned to meet at the Thatcher Brook Primary School at 47 Stowe Street in the Village of Waterbury on Tuesday June 30th, at seven o'clock in the evening to act on the following matters:

Article 1: Shall the voters of the Village of Waterbury authorize the Trustees of the Village to sell real property and improvements owned by the Village located at 51 South Main Street, Waterbury, VT, that formerly served as the municipal offices, to DWJ Properties, LLC for the sum of \$30,000?

Article 2: Shall the voters authorize the Trustees to transfer up to \$390,000 from the Village Capital Improvement Fund to the Village Tax Stabilization Fund, first established in 1996, in order to invest such sum to generate a return of income and capital appreciation, a portion of which may be used from time to time at the discretion of the Trustees, for transfer to the general fund of the Village to reduce necessary property taxes?

Adopted and approved at a meeting of the Trustees of the Village of Waterbury duly called, noticed, and held on June 1, 2015.

Signed

Natalie Howell-Sherman

Filed and recorded this 2nd day of June 2015 before being posted in the following public places: Northfield Savings Bank, U.S. Post Offices at Waterbury and Waterbury Center, VT, Waterbury Public Library and the Municipal Building. In addition the warning will be published in the Waterbury Record on June 4th and June 25th, 2015.

Attest: Carla Lawrence Carla Lawrence, Village Clerk